
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FY2023 BUDGET

Pursuant to Local Government Code §111.007, the Commissioners 
Court of DeWitt County, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing August 
22, 2022, at 9:00 A.M. in the county courtroom of the DeWitt 
County Courthouse in Cuero on the proposed FY2023 budget and 
the proposed 2022 tax rate.


